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L A I S S E Z  L E S  B O N  T EM P S  
ROU L E R !  

SU OBSERVES MARDI GRAS! 
Take a break and let the good 
times roll from February 28-

March 1, 2022, as SU observes 

the Mardi Gras holiday. Enjoy 

plenty of music, food, parades, 

and fun as we close out this 

Mardi Gras season.  

 

GE T  C A R E E R  R E A D Y !  

SPRING 2022 CAREER 
EXPLORATION DAY! 

The Spring 2022 Virtual Career 

Exploration Day will be held on 

February 23, 2022, via 

Handshake! Stop by suite 1100 in 

T.H. Harris Hall or Contact 

Career Services for more 

information.  

S U  T A K E  C A R E  O F  
B U S I N E S S !  

SPRING ’22 BOOK VOUCHERS! 
SU, the spring ’22 semester is 

officially HERE! Grab your 

student ID and make your way to 

the campus bookstore to 

purchase the necessary books 

and supplies to ensure a 

successful semester on the Bluff. 

. 
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HAVE YOU COMPLETED ENROLLMENT 

FOR THE SPRING 2022 SEMESTER? 

✓ Complete FAFSA

✓ Register for courses

✓ Accept FAFSA award

✓ Pay remaining balance if applicable

✓ Head to Account Summary for Current

Term and click Complete enrollment

 

Financial Aid February 

February is Financial Aid Awareness Month: 

This month the Office of Student Financial Aid will 
host the FA pop-up series to engage and assist SUBR 
students On the Yard. Pop-up center locations include 
Mayberry Dining Hall, Thrift Hall, and the 3rd floor of 
Stewart Hall. Please contact the Office of Financial 
Aid for more information.  

FINANCIAL AID AWARENESS POP-UP SERIES 
TESTIMONIAL  
BRANDON MOORE-CLASS OF ‘24 

“I was able to receive financial aid info and assistance with 

completing enrollment for the semester while waiting in line 

at the cafe. The pop-up series was timely and beneficial to 

me and the other students who sought help." 

“The pop-up

series was timely 

and beneficial to 

me and the other 

students who 

sought help.”
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SUBR DXC/TECHNOLOGY SCHOLARSHIP 2022  
 

The SUBR/DXC Technology scholarship is here again! Tailored towards undergraduate students only, 

this opportunity is open to all majors.  The submission deadline is March 18, 2022, at 11:59 pm.  The 

scholarship award varies per 2022-2023 fall/spring academic semester. For more information contact 

Heather Tanner at heather.tanner@sus.edu. 
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